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July 21, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing on behalf of Mr. Cole Snyder.

I have had the distinct pleasure of coaching Cole for several years with the Jamestown Lakers
and the Jamestown High School Raiders hockey programs. I have known him since he was very
young and continue to be impressed with his character, work ethic, and leadership.

Cole is a very hardworking, dedicated and respectful young man who is a true asset to our
hockey program. He has tremendous maturity as an athlete and takes a leadership role both on
on and off the ice. He is a very well-grounded individual who does an excellent job balancing his
academics with his family activities and his involvement with many other sports. He comes from
an outstanding family who are very well-respected in the community.

I would strongly recommend that Cole be considered for any endeavor he may choose to pursue.
If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Joseph A. Gerace
Sheriff
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